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April 03, 2007 TG1 conference call

Bill Rose had a conflict and was unable to join the meeting until later. Steve Kuffner opened the meeting and led it until Bill was able to join. 

1. Attendance
Monique Brown

Steve Kuffner

Soo-Young Chang

Gerald Chouinard

Yuchun Wu

Chris Clanton

Bill Rose

2. Approve Agenda
The agenda was approved.

3. Review and approve the minutes of the 3/27/07 Conference Call

The minutes were approved without change. 

4. Link margin review and TG1 statistics 
Discussion: 
Applicability of channel model B to a 10m to 10m or 3m:  Gerald: Of the 4 profiles, the channel B is the best for this application because the delay spread profile.

Steve discussed that he used the same ray weights for the beacon to WRAN path and the WRAN to microphone receiver path.  Gerald thought it was OK.

Gerald: Report in the minutes the plan of action to bring up this subject next week.  Find the performance of the beacon demodulator for the multipath with the 77 kHz bandwidth, the profiles that I have, simulating multipath conditions, assuming that the AGC will adjust the level so that we have a constant overall amplitude, performance of PER vs. SNR.  

We need a full system simulator.  

Yuchun; Has the upfading number of 6dB be changing?  It could be.

There was some discussion on what was simulated in the TG1 statistics document.

The result of system simulation is the key thing as this will impact our other decisions.  

The present channel model assumptions are based on the Orlando mtg, Rayleigh faded individual rays. Gerald believes this to be overly pessimistic for fixed application.  This is what Paul Gorday originally used in the document 06-0171r0.  Gerald brought up last week that we should be using fixed magnitude rays.  He checked with his TV colleagues and they do their channel simulations in the same way.  There has been some exchange of emails on the reflector.  If we want to be consistent with what is being done on the DTV side, they don’t modulate each path with Rayleigh.  Each path is fixed but with varying phase.  

If the simulation was done for 77 kHz BW, and only needed 77 kHz channel, wouldn’t go to the detail of describing 6 paths as we have in profile B.  Would just call it a Rayleigh channel and call it flat faded.

Action item: Provide updated simulation for next week.

Bill Rose discussed the agenda for Next Meeting: 

· Continue Link Margin/Simulation Discussion

· Provide updated simulation

· Greg Buchwald to provide min/max PSDU payload including security following the discussion on link margin/simulation results assuming the new simulation results are available. 
Monique has started putting some FEC text into the document. There are some questions on FEC. She has included the sync index text.  Please review the text and provide comments and address Monique’s questions on convolutional coding.  She will try to have the text out this week.  Bill Rose asked that members review and comment via the reflector to make best use of the time we have. 
5. The meeting adjourned at 6:00 PM EDT. 
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